Dear Brother Knight,
I would like your help in the name of CHARITY. My name is a member of Council XXXXXX here in, Ohio. I am also the chairman of the 2017 Super Cash Bonanza Charity Campaign.
For nearly 70 years, the Ohio Knights of Columbus Charity Campaign has generated funds for various charitable organizations throughout Ohio. I would like your help in continuing our council's dedication for these charitable programs. For that reason alone, our council has enclosed eight tickets, at \$5.00 each, for the 2017 Super Cash Bonanza Charity Campaign.
I would like your help by either buying or selling these very colorful Charity tickets, in which, over \$108,000.00 in prizes, will be given away on May 27, 2017, at the Columbus Airport Marriott, in Columbus, Ohio, beginning at 9:30 AM, in the Marriott Ballroom. First prize is \$414.00 a month for ten years plus 24 additional CASH prizes.
Please use the enclosed envelope to return your ticket stubs, along with a check, made out to our council Our council can maximize our rebates by having all of our members participate in this program. The first turn date for these tickets is April 15 and final date is May 12, 2017.
So I am appealing to you to sell or purchase the eight tickets that we have enclosed and mail the stubs, along with a \$ 40.00 check, to our council. Your participation will allow our council to continue our charitable contributions to organizations, with our community, that we have supported over the years.
REMEMBER: Have the buyer fill the ticket stub out completely. Make all checks payable to our Council. Please contact me, (Name of the ticket Chairman) for additional tickets at (email address) or (Phone Number)
In closing, I would like to THANK YOU for being a member of our Knight of Columbus Council #, ask for your support with the 2017 Super Cash Bonanza Charity Campaign, and perhaps you may even be one of the lucky twenty-five winners.
Fraternally,
Your Name Council #Ticket Charity Chairman